
For more information, please contact Ben Seinfeld at 213 804 2388 or 

email him at Ben.Seinfeld@LACITY.ORG. 

 

WHEN: Tuesday, January 28th, at 6:30 p.m. 

WHERE: Marlborough School, 250 S. Rossmore Ave. 

WHO: Councilmember Tom LaBonge  

  Gregory Randall, Animal Services 

 

Marlborough has asked that everyone please park in the park-

ing lot off of 3rd St. and avoid parking on the neighborhood 

streets. 

 

The meeting will be in the Collins Room on the second floor.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join Councilmember Tom LaBonge & 

Los Angeles Animal Services 

 

To discuss the recent Coyote problem in the Community 


